



Bugle

A Publication of the Zeta Lambda Chapter, Alpha Tau Omega Fraternity

Summer 1989

VOLUME 6 NUMBER 3

MURRAY STATE UNIVERSITY

From the Desk of the Worthy Master

Dear Brothers:

It is with great pleasure and excitement that I convey to you, the Zeta Lambda Chapter Alumni, my first official Worthy Master message.

First of all, let me introduce you to our new officers: Steve Cole — Worthy Master; Brad Steininger — Worthy Chaplain; David Dill — Worthy Keeper of the Exchequer; Andy Pipenbrok — Worthy Keeper of the Annals: Scott Lipke — Worthy Scribe; Matt Vowels — Worthy Sentinel; Mark Bates — Worthy Usher.

As a whole, 1988-89 proved to be a period of change and improvement for Alpha Tau Omega. The biggest and most notable change is that the annex is no longer standing. Due to poor living conditions, it was decided that the best thing to do would be to tear it down. After tearing it down, the chapter built a permanent fence completely around the complex to insure privacy. Also the Beta Mu pledge class built a volleyball court where the annex used to be. Blocked in by railroad ties and filled with sand, the new volleyball court has provided the active brothers and alumni hours of enjoyment.

Contributing to a worthwhile cause was also a part of the 1989 year for the Zeta Lambda Chapter. In trying to raise money for the Special Olympics, the chapter sponsored a fishing tournament April 27th. The first time event will hopefully become an annual project in the upcoming years.

We also tried to contribute to the entertainment provided at All Campus Sing as we once again participated.

Although we did not win, a good time was had by everyone.

The 30th annual Founder's Day was a big success in Evansville, Indiana, as a good number of active brothers and alumni reminisced. We also had the pleasure of having the Rev. John R. Symonds, Worthy Grand Chaplain, give the keynote address. The banquet was marked by special awards as Mark Bates became the new Michael P. Butler winner, and David Moffitt received the Alumnus of the Year Award.

Even though we finished second by one half point in the All Sports Trophy standings, each event brought the brothers closer together as we cheered for each other.

As most of you saw in the special newsletter, the Alpha Tau Omega phonathon was a great success as the housing corporation and active brothers raised over \$20,000 towards building a new house. This figure shows the caring attitude that is prevelant within the alumni of the Zeta Lambda Chapter.

The events mentioned are just a portion of what is going on in today's chapter. I am looking forward to reaching new goals and continuing in the progress of successful alumni relations. I appreciate the Support given to me from the active chapter as well as the alumni, and look forward to exchanging ideas with all of you.

Fraternally, Steve Cole, Worthy Master



To bin men together in a brotherhood based upon eternal and immutable principles, with a bond as strong as right itself and as lasting as humanity; to know no North, no South, no East, no West, but to know man as man, to teach that true men the world over should stand together and content for supremacy of good over evil; to teach, not politics, but morals; to foster, not partisanship, but the recognition of true ment whereever found; to have no narrower limits within which to work together for the elevation of man than the outlines of the world: these were the thoughts and hopes uppermost in the minds of the founds of the Alpha Tau Omega Fraternity.

OTIS A. GLAZEBROOK/1880



ZETA LAMBDA Summer 1989

M.S.U.

Volume 6 Number 3
THE ATO MISSION
To enhance the personal development of the member
of Alpha Tau Omega, beginning with the collegiate eductional experience and continuing for a lifetime through

principle-based friendship.

The ATO Bugle is published by the men of the Zeta Lambda chapter Murray State University for members and friends.

Alumni news, photographs, and changes of address should be sent

Alumni news, photographs, and changes of address should be sent it Todd Logsdon (Editor, The ATO Bugle), Alpha Tau Omega, Box 2652 Unive sity Station, Murray, KY 42071. Feel free to include your comments about the Bugle.

Alumni News

- · David Charles Blivin now resides in Durham, North Carolina. He can be reached at 4522 Highgate Drive, Durham, NC 27713. David is currently the Chief Financial Officer for Montrose Capital Corp. in Durham. He and his wife are the parents of their first child, Christopher Charles Laird Blivin.
- · Michael Marrs sends us his new address, 3004 Tremont Dr., Louisville, KY 40205. Michael recently moved to Louisville as the Safety Director for Caldwell Tanks, Inc.
- Steve Reeves updates his address, Rt. 6 Box 458, Benton, KY 42025. He says, "Hello Brothers".
- Charles N. Wells lives at Rt. 1, Box 369, Sturgis, Ky. 42459. Charles is a Banker at Farmers State Bank of Sturgis.
- Darrell Venters, who is now a member of the clergy, sends us the addresses of two brothers: Mark Davis, 8829 Slintlock Rd., Knoxville, TN 37901; and Howard K. Stout, 1075 Alston Ln., Englewood, FL 33533.
- Larry Neil Stewart sends us his present mailing address: 8104 Webb

- Rd., Apt. 304, Riverdale, Georgia 30274. He is the Chief, Command Post Exercises, Force a Command (FORSCON), at Ft. McPherson,
- Bill Stovall now lives at 65 E. Streetsboro St., Hudson, OH 44326. Bill is now President of the Halex Company of Clevand. He tells us that its a small world; after discovering that brother Loman Brown lives only six miles away in Bath, OH.
- Terry K. Dunn resides at 9885 Thistle Wood Ct., Louisville, KY 40223. He is currently a photographer for WHAS-TV in Louisville. Terry also sends us the address of brother Vic Dunn, 19506 Encino Bow, San Antonio, TX 78259.
 - · Charles Wayne Brien sends us his address, Rt. 10 Box 69, Benton, KY 42025. Brother Charles is an attorney with Prince, Harvey, Brien, and Carter in Benton.
 - · Michael A. Presson "Pogo", now lives at 3423 Forest Circle, Paducah, KY 42001. He is an Investment Executive with Paine Webber, Inc. and is expecting his first baby New Years Eve 1989.
 - · Peter Benson Longton resides at 2114 Mammoth Way in Louisville, KY 40223 and is also a photographer at WHAS-TV in Louisville. He sends news to his brothers, "I'm Alive - and Sober!"

Pledges Received

The Housing Corporation and active chapter would like to thank those who have contributed as of June 30, 1989:

Gordon K. Perry

John Tom Adams	naymond Daley	Hobert E. Harris	Sidney H. Law	dordon K. Ferry
Leon D. Adams	James D. Decarli	Kerry B. Harvey	Scott A. Lawson	George M. Powless
James C. Alexander	Robert J. DeCarli	Robert J. Hawkins	Billy J. Lemaster	Michael Alan (Pogo)
James G. Arterburn	Mark E. Derridinger	Carroll W. Hayden	Walter J. Leucht	Presson
Travis Ashby	William M. Dixon	David L. Hearn	Jack Lichtenberg	George H. Prewitt
John P. Baggett	R. Elson Dorsey	Brien R. Heisey	Jim L. Lindblad	Robert L. Prince
William Todd Barborek	Daniel D. Duke	Billy J. Hodge	Randy Lovett	Charles L. Pryor
Jason R. Barr III	Don Faughn	Donnie J. Holland	Craig O. Manley	Bill Rayburn
Rodney B. Bartlett	John T. Flemming II	Steve C. Hoover	Dan Tommy Marshall	Robert N. Reader
Matthys Bax	Gary L. Foltz	Taylor Hoover	Carl W. Marquess	J. Tim Redfern
Doanld E. Bennett	Robert G. Ford	Ben Howard	Robin Matteson	R. Steve Reeves
William G. Berry	Robert G. Fox	William D. Howell	Paul B. Mauler	Kurt S. Rhines
Dr. Richard E. Blalock	David A. Franklin	John M. Hudson	Joe M. McGregor	Kirby A. Rhines
David C. Blivin	Dwight D. Fugate	Noel Hudson	Donald Lewis Merritt	Jay W. Richey
Jerry Bramlet	Terry D. Gaines	Furg S. Hunter	James R. Meyers	J. Neal Riddick
Harold P. Brown	Rex F. Galloway	Mark Edward Hyland	David A. Moffitt	Joe F. Riley
Loman Brown	Don C. Gish	Paul R. Hyland	G. Doan Moorman	Michael D. Risley
Donald D. Brown	Gregory Stevens Glass	Woody S. Irwin	Tim B. Morrow	Haskell J. Ross, Jr.
Patrick W. Bryan	Patrick C. Gossum	Rick J. Jackson	Russell B. Murphy	John Rowland
Ralph E. Burchett	David R. Graham	Robert E. Jennings	P. Warren Nanney	Robert B. Rudolph
John H. Burrus	Mike A. Guenther	David R. Jernigan	Richard A. Neel	Paul T. Ryan
James E. Burton	Stan Guess	Darrell R. Johnson	William E. Niccum	William D. Ryan
George M. Carter	Michael A. Hall	Richard A. Johnson	William R. Nolan	Raymond A. Schorr
Bobby H. Cassity	Ronald W. Hall	Mickey C. Johnson	Kevin Nowell	John W. Sharber
Paul E. Cellano	Michael A. Hainsworth	Henry Earl Jones	Jeffery S. Oakley	Kenneth Shelton
Timothy S. Childers	George R. Hanrahan	John Krammer	Dennis Owens	Greg W. Shoulders
Dallas E. Clark	Mark A. Hardin	Larry R. Kuykendall	Robert H. Parker	John D. Shroat
James H. Clinkenbeard	Kenneth E. Harrell	William Brent Ladd	David A. Parker	Richard G. Sides
Bryan A. Crain	Ken D. Harrell, Jr.	Paul R. Latimore	Marc C. Peebles	George H. Smiley

John Tom Adams Raymond Daley Robert E. Harris Sidney H. Law

Donald B. Smith Craig B. Spellings Thomas L. Spelman Kerry L. Spurgin Glenn B. Stangland Larry N. Stewart Kenneth F. Stoll C. Steve Story Alan C. Stout Bill G. Stovall Richard A. Strode Finn B. Swarting Larry E. Sweazy **Edward Bruce Taffer** Charles D. Taylor Don R. Taylor Jeff S. Taylor Patrick F. Tierney Wayne L. Tolen John Treas Phil Vidrine Billy R. Wagoner Michael Walker Joe D. Ward David M. Wells Robert L. West Henry W. Willoughby James J. Zieren

ATΩ ANNOUNCEMENTS

Homecoming '89

Homecoming 1989 will be the weekend of October 7th. Make plans soon to attend. More information will be forwarded to you as the time nears. Here's a list of hotels:

Holiday Inn-Murray	753-5986
Eagle Inn-Murray	753-6706
Murray Plaza Court	753-2682
Shoney's Inn-Murray	753-5353
Barkley Dam Motel	924-1171
Holiday Inn-Mayfield	247-3700
Kenlake State Park	474-2211

In the Chapter

April was a very busy month for the Zeta Lambda chapter. The agenda began the weekend of April 8th with the 30th Annual Founder's Day. The event was held at the Ramada in Evansville, IN. Approximately 40 alumni joined the majority of the active chapter for a great time and the sharing of many stories. We had the honor of having the Worthy Grand Chaplain, Rev. John R. Symonds, Jr. to give the keynote address. Two special awards were presented during the banquet: Mark Bates received the Michael F. Butler Award and David Moffitt was awarded the Alumnus of the Year Award.

Next on the calendar came the 12th annual Frog Hop festivities. Several alumni attended and joined the activities and the sororities for the fun. A big hit this Frog Hop was the addition of a new volleyball court, built by the Beta Mu pledge class.

Something new to Zeta Lambda was the 1st Annual Bass Tournament to benefit Special Olympics, held April 29th at Kentucky Dam Marina. Although there were not as many participants as we would have liked, the Tournament was a success. A \$1,000 1st place prize was awarded and a donation of \$200 to Special Olympics. Plans are already being made for next year's event and special thanks goes to Neal Norsworthy for all of his work organizing the tournament.

Thomas Arkle Clark . . .

A member of Zeta Lambda is in the running for the National Thomas Arkle Clark Award. john hawks, the man infamous for the lower-case spelling of his name, was selected by the Zeta Lambda chapter as their nominee for the TAC and has won at the province level. His nomination now advances to the National Alpha Tau Omega Congress to compete against the other province winners. I believe that I share the sentiments of the chapter when I say that there is not a more deserving Tau than john k. hawks.

Zeta Lambda has greatly benefited from this outstanding brother, who's list of awards and accomplishments would surely fill the pages of this newsletter. This four-time winner of the NCAA speech and debate competition has been a prominent leader and source of information on most any subject. His talents, efforts, wit, and mild manner will certainly be missed; although we are sure to expect visits. We wish john the best of luck with the Thomas Arkle Clark Award and his pursuits at the University of Kentucky Law School.

4th Annual Frog Seniors Open



Friday, Aug. 11 Saturday, Aug. 12 BYOB at the ATO House

9:30am Breakfast at Shoney's 12:00 Tee-Off at Miller

7:00 Bar-B-Que and Kegger at the ATO House

A mailer will be coming out, but if you don't receive one you can still participate. Send in a note and check along with an estimate of your score for 18 holes to:

ATO Housing Corp. P. O. Box 821 Murray, Ky. 42071

Good Luck Graduating Seniors

From The New ARO

Dear Brothers

As I begin my term as Alumni Relations Officer I hope to strive to equal the performance by my predecessor, Kevin Uhls. Much as been accomplished in the past few years in the area of Alumni Relations and I wish to continue this progress, making for a stronger chapter for both alumni and actives. I feel that with the efforts of the alumni and actives as a team there is no limit to accomplishments that Zeta Lambda can achieve. I would like to encourage the alumni to get involved as much as possible; your input and ideas as well as your personal participation are welcomed, appreciated, and needed. Please feel free to contact myself with any suggestions or questions. Mailed responses should be sent to:

Todd Logsdon Box 2652, University Station Murray, KY 42071

By phone I can be reached at: (502) 753-7605.

I am looking forward to the upcoming year with high hopes and expectations. I Love and Respect My Brothers.

Todd Logsdon, Alumni Relations Officer

Lost Brothers

In each issue we publish a gradually shrinking list of brothers who appear "lost" - ATOs who have moved and have not updated their addresses with Nationals, or whose forwarding orders have expired.

This list is the most recently complied group sent from Nationals. If you know the address of any of these brothers, please send it to us on the enclosed alumni information form.

Alberts, Marc Joseph Allen, Charles R. Bailey, Glenn T. Barber, Preston W. Bell, Bryan C. Bell, James D. Bratcher, Bruce A. Brown, Dewey E. Bryan, William H. Burns, Leo D. Burns, Stephen P. Choate, Daniel S. Coates, Gary R. Collier, Frederick O. Collins, Daniel L.

Corey, Keith D. Cunningham, Mark W. Curle, Bradley G. Fagan, Richard J. Fernengel, Frederick H. Fields, Don G. Flotemersch, Joseph E. Foltz, Norman G. Frye, James A. Fuaghn, Don Fulkerson, William D. Fults, John R. Gass, Brad J. Hager, Robert E. Hargrove, David L.

Harris, Eddie M. Hilliard, David A. Holt, Daniel L. Kleckner, William R. Kramer, lester L. Lassiter, David L Lester, William D. Long, Gerald E. Lovett, Larry R. Loyd, Garrit W. Luten, John D. McGuire, Stephen A. McKee. Frank D. McKinnis, John D. Mcleod, John R. Jr. Melhiser, Marvin W. M.Nam, Patrick M. Mills, Gregory L. Mitchell, Jim R. Moss, Carvell D. Mueller, John G.

Nix, James W. Ott, James D. Paschall, Richard L. Patton, Tony L. Prater, Terry W. Roberts, Edward Schultz, Hohn E. Smith, H. Jeffrey Smith, John A. Strong, George W. Swigert, Camm Crawford Thomas, Patrick V. Turnbow, William B. Wadsworth, John B. Warnock, David H. Watson, Roger D. Weitlauf, Maruice E. Welch, Wilson A. Williams, Dan T. Wilson, Randall S.

Name	WHAT'S NEWS? Please use this form to inform about
Address	special events or news of
CityStateZip_	interest to alumni:
Home Phone ()	
Please note my address has changed as indicated.	
OCCUPATION INFORMATION	
Title/Position	
Name of Company	
Address	
CityStateZip	Mail to: P.O. Box 2652 University Station
Business Phone ()	Murray, KY 42071

ALPHA TAU OMEGA P.O. BOX 2652 UNIVERSITY STATION MURRAY, KY 42071

Non-Profit Org. U.S. Postage PAID Murray, KY 42071 Permit No. 149



Kirby A. Rhines 322 Cape Henery Court 24502 Lynchburg VA

RHI 22 781.62573

08/16/89 FORM 3547

RHINES 28 CHURCHILL PARK LOUISVILLE KY 40220

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED Forwarding and Return Postage Guaranteed